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The Australian public has a right to be completely aware of what goes on behind slaughterhouse and
farm house walls. In fact, the entire animal agriculture industry should be transparent because we
should have the right to know exactly where our food comes from. If there is nothing to hide then it
shouldn’t be a problem that animal activists are revealing the truth. In 2019, people should be given
the correct information they need to make an informed and moral choice for themselves, and the
ag-gag laws prevent this from happening and also place extremely unfair consequences on animal
rights activists. It doesn’t seem very logical to have a much much higher fine in place for a animal
activist then then person actually conducting the cruelty. In fact, to an outsider or more forward
thinking country, it's seems barbaric. It's 2019, act responsibly Australia, let people decide for
themselves and ditch the ag-gag laws now.



